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Lynne Aspery

From: Geoffrey Watkins <geoffwgeoff@outlook.com>
Sent: 22 July 2020 10:37
To: Planning Admin
Subject: R/2020/0357/OOM

Dear Sir 
Thank you for consulting the Ramblers regarding the above application. We have no objections to the 
proposal. 
Yours faithfully 
Geoff Watkins 
Ramblers Area Footpath Secretary 


